
August 2016 Minutes 

 
Well another hot and wet month gone. I was happy to see some of the rams members at 
the meeting. If we missed, you at the meeting here is a recap of what old and new business 
was discussed. 
 
The meeting was opened at 7:07 p.m.  
There were no new members to be voted in.  
July minutes were approved by Ken Kayser and Howard Bass; all were in favor of. 
Treasure, Ken Kayser reported an operating balance of $12,747.14……in addition to the 
$5,000.00 we have in the “future fund.” Rod Stauffer and Chris Baker made motions to 
approve the budget and all approved 
 
OLD BUSINESS  
 
 

1. Rod Stauffer let us know that the application for our AMA Gold Membership 
has been sent in. We need to all thank Rod and Ken Blackford for all their 
hard work. Bravo Zulu guys! 

2. Mike Holbrook brought us up to date on the Electric event. Please remember 
we always need volunteers. Please contact Mike if you can help. 

3. Butch Forton talked about the swap meet again. He is working very hard on 
the new location. Again because of the increased size and the adding of an 
indoor electric fly-in we need more volunteers. Please contact us if you 
can. REMINDER ITS AUG 13TH 
 
 

 
NEW BUSINESS  

1. Tommy Cheek donated $200 towards this year’s community event. Thank you again 
Tommy for your ongoing generosity. 

2. 50/50 Winner was no other than ME! Much needed after my family reunion in 
Massachusetts. $53.00 dollars was collected for the club. 

3. The club was in need of a weed eater. John Welcome donated his new weed eater 
to the club. 

4. Tim King and Ron Malega motion to close the meeting. The meeting was closed at 
7:43 
 

 
John Welcome 
Rams Secretary 
336-303-2245 
jfwelcome@gmail.com 
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